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Lynette Lovell 
Cyfarwyddwr Addysg a Phlant                                   
Director of Education and Children  
 

 Atebwch os gwelwch yn dda /Please reply to: 
 

Gwasanaeth Ysgolion / Schools Service 
Cyngor Sir Powys / Powys County Council 
Neuadd y Sir / County Hall 
Llandrindod Wells 
Powys   LD1 5LG 
 

 Os yn galw gofynnwch am / If calling please ask for 

 Ffôn / Tel:  01597 826547 

Ffacs / Fax:   

Ffôn symudol / Mobile:   

E-bost / Email:      Lynette.Lovell@powys.gov.uk  

Eich cyf  / Your ref:     

Ein cyf  / Our ref:    
Dyddiad / Date:   

Dear parent/carer, 
  
We hope your child has had a smooth transition back to school and is settling 
into the new term. 
  
In order for us to further support the Powys educational workforce I wanted to 
reiterate to all parents and carers that we do not accept verbal and physical 
violence as an inevitable part of our service. 
  
Our schools’ regularly welcome visitors and they continue to ensure it remains a 
safe place for learners, staff and all other members of our community. If a 
parent/carer has concerns, our schools will always listen to them and seek to 
address them.     
 
However, abusive, threatening or violent behaviour will not be tolerated. If such 
behaviour occurs, schools are directed to follow Powys County Council’s 
guidance. 
  
All staff are requested to report all incidents to Powys County Council so we can 
monitor behaviours closely. 
  
All schools have a policy for the expected behaviour of parents, carers or visitors 
to the school as part of the home/school partnership agreement which outlines 
the behaviour expected of parents/carers or visitors on the premises and the 
procedures that will be followed when the school wishes to restrict a parent’s 
access to school premises.  
  
We thank you for your ongoing support in enabling us to do all we can to provide 
the best education possible to the young people of Powys. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

    
 
Lynette Lovell                                                               Georgie Bevan 
Cyfarwyddwr Addysg a Phlant          Pennaeth Addysg                        
Director of Education and Children    Head of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


